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In This House, We Will Giggle Dec 30 2019 What do indoor picnics and funny face contests have
to do with loving Jesus? More than you realize! As a mom in the throes of parenting, Courtney
DeFeo believes that instilling virtues in children starts with laughter, not lecture. That
perspective propelled her to create this idea-packed book, in which she offers motivating
reflections, real-life stories, and a sandbox full of inventive ways to help you turn your
kids’ hearts toward God. Each chapter focuses on one virtue that is key for developing your
child’s character. Along with insights into how this virtue plays out in the nitty-gritty of
life, Courtney includes a memory verse, activity ideas, and discussion questions to reinforce
that virtue throughout the month. Here you’ll find a full year of ways to draw your children
closer to God through delightful antics like Family Olympics, One Fancy Feast, and Light ’Em
Up. In This House, We Will Giggle shows you how to capture the hearts of your children
through fun—so that they experience the goodness of Christ, the joy of following Him, and the
difference they can make in the lives of others. (Water balloons not included!)
Between Heaven and Mirth Aug 30 2022 “Between Heaven and Mirth will make any reader smile. .
. . Father Martin reminds us that happiness is the good God’s own goal for us.” —Timothy M.
Dolan, Archbishop of New York From The Colbert Report’s “official chaplain” James Martin, SJ,
author of the New York Times bestselling The Jesuit Guide to (Almost) Everything, comes a
revolutionary look at how joy, humor, and laughter can change our lives and save our spirits.
A Jesuit priest with a busy media ministry, Martin understands the intersections between
spirituality and daily life. In Between Heaven and Mirth, he uses scriptural passages, the
lives of the saints, the spiritual teachings of other traditions, and his own personal
reflections to show us why joy is the inevitable result of faith, because a healthy
spirituality and a healthy sense of humor go hand-in-hand with God's great plan for
humankind.
The Stability of Laughter Jul 25 2019 A "sad and corrupt" age, a period of "crisis" and
"upheaval"—what T.S. Eliot famously summed up as "the panorama of futility and anarchy which
is contemporary history." Modernism has always been characterized by its self-conscious sense
of suffering. Why, then, was it so obsessed with laughter? From Baudelaire, Nietzsche,
Bergson and Freud to Pirandello, Beckett, Hughes, Barnes, and Joyce, no moment in cultural
history has written about laughter this much. James Nikopoulos investigates modernity’s
paradoxical relationship with mirth. Why was the gesture we conventionally associate with

happiness deemed the only sensible way of responding to a world, as Max Weber wrote, that had
been "disenchanted of its gods?" In answering these questions, Nikopoulos also delves into
our ongoing relationship with laughter. He looks to contemporary research in emotion and
evolutionary theory, as well as to the two-thousand-plus-year history of the philosophy of
humor, in order to propose a novel way of understanding laughter, humor, and their
complicated relationships with modern life. The Stability of Laughter explores how art
unsettles the simplifications we revert to in our attempts to make sense of human history and
social interaction.
Humor and Laughter, Playfulness and Cheerfulness: Upsides and Downsides to a Life of
Lightness Aug 06 2020 The emergence of Positive Psychology has highlighted the importance of
studying the good life and how to attain it. Positive life outcomes, such as well-being,
thriving, flourishing, and happiness were discussed and investigated. Among them, different
orientations to happiness were identified, such as a life of pleasure, life of meaning, and
life of engagement. Other outcomes, such as subjective and objective fulfillment in life or
societal recognition have been less studied. Among the characteristics that facilitate
positive outcomes, the VIA-classification of strength and virtues distinguishes 24 strengths
with humor/playfulness being one of them. Only a small segment of humor entered the
definition of humor as character strengths, namely the parts that contain some “goodness”.
Humor as a character strength facilitates a lot of positive outcomes, such as positive
emotions and positive relationships, and there is a “lightness” accompanying
humor/playfulness. The field is broader though and transcends the definition of humor as used
in positive psychology, in at least two ways. First, there is actually a family of
overlapping but still distinct concepts with different research traditions. We include next
to humor (and types of humor), also laughter, playfulness, and cheerfulness. We think that
more research is needed on how they do overlap and what makes them distinct. Second, while
positive psychology is interested in the goodness of we do want to stress that there is the
need to study the non-virtuous parts as well. That is, laughter may not only be expressing
amusement but scorn directed at people, humor may be benevolent but there is also sarcasm,
and playfulness may elicit positive emotions but also risk-prone and immature types of
behavior. Therefore, the aim of this Research Topic was to collect current perspectives on
humor, playfulness, laughter, and cheerfulness in both adults and children, to study their
full diversity but also interrelations and overlapping features, to introduce new instruments
or ways for their assessment in future studies, and to study their causes and consequences in
a variety of life domains. We encouraged studies on differences due to gender or nationality,
the embodiment in different groups (e.g., class clowns, psychiatric patients), or whether or
not they can be trained. We also welcomed contributions from adjacent disciplines (e.g.,
education, leisure studies, or therapy/counseling) and different regions of the earth. The
outcome is a set of 33 manuscripts from altogether 101 authors. Not all areas are covered and
not all aims were met; while we made progress there is much left to do. In this sense, the
merging of these topics may be the first milestone but like every milestone, it only marks
the beginning of a long journey.
Laughter Apr 01 2020 Uncovering an archive of laughter, from the forbidden giggle to the
explosive guffaw. Most of our theories of laughter are not concerned with laughter. Rather,
their focus is the laughable object, whether conceived of as the comic, the humorous, jokes,
the grotesque, the ridiculous, or the ludicrous. In Laughter, Anca Parvulescu proposes a
return to the materiality of the burst of laughter itself. She sets out to uncover an archive
of laughter, inviting us to follow its rhythms and listen to its tones. Historically,
laughter—especially the passionate burst of laughter—has often been a faux pas. Manuals for
conduct, abetted by philosophical treatises and literary and visual texts, warned against it,
offering special injunctions to ladies to avoid jollity that was too boisterous. Returning
laughter to the history of the passions, Parvulescu anchors it at the point where the history
of the grimacing face meets the history of noise. In the civilizing process that leads to
laughter's “falling into disrepute,” as Nietzsche famously put it, we can see the formless,
contorted face in laughter being slowly corrected into a calm, social smile. How did the
twentieth century laugh? Parvulescu points to a gallery of twentieth-century laughers and
friends of laughter, arguing that it is through Georges Bataille that the century laughed its
most distinct laugh. In Bataille's wake, laughter becomes the passion at the heart of
poststructuralism. Looking back at the century from this vantage point, Parvulescu revisits
four of its most challenging projects: modernism, the philosophical avant-gardes, feminism,
and cinema. The result is an overview of the twentieth century as seen through the laughs
that burst at some of its most convoluted junctures.

Humour and laughter Jan 11 2021 Humor and laughter play a vital part in our everyday social
encounters. In this book, well-known psychologists including Thomas R. Shultz, Mary K.
Rathbart, and Goran Nerhardt explore the psychology of humor and laughter, examining the
major theoretical perspectives underlying current approaches. This volume draws together the
main empirical work done over the course of the twentieth century.
Treatise On Laughter Sep 18 2021 Translation from French of an essay on the nature and
character of human laughter Until its translation, Treatise on Laughter remained accessible
solely to readers of French for nearly four centuries. Joubert’s treatise offers a curious
and stimulating experience: the sensation of moving through another epistemology. His theory
was composed during a period of great turmoil in the history of France when the human race
was becoming much more aware of the organic structure of man and nature. He begins with the
immediately observable phenomena before penetrating into the more hidden aspects of one of
the most admirable of human acts, amirables accions de l’homme, laughter. Joubert is keenly
aware of the difficulty of his subject matter. Rather than discouraging him, however, this
becomes an incentive, making the study of such a formidable mystery more enticing. His ideas
can appear quaint, and many of his beliefs can make us smile. Yet our smile may well
disappear when we wonder which of today’s accepted ideas might seem laughable half a
millennium hence.
Is Your Glass Laugh Full? Jun 23 2019
With Love and Laughter, John Ritter Sep 30 2022 The widow of John Ritter celebrates the life
of her beloved late husband, discusses his untimely death, and shares how she and her family
are dealing with their grief and loss of a husband and father.
Looking at Laughter Oct 20 2021 In this fresh, accessible, and beautifully illustrated book,
his third to examine an aspect of Roman visual culture, John R. Clarke explores the question,
"What made Romans laugh?" Looking at Laughter examines a heterogeneous corpus of visual
material, from the crudely obscene to the exquisitely sophisticated and from the playful to
the deadly serious—everything from street theater to erudite paintings parodying the emperor.
Nine chapters, organized under the rubrics of Visual Humor, Social Humor, and Sexual Humor,
analyze a wide range of visual art, including wall painting, sculpture, mosaics, and
ceramics. Archaeological sites, as well as a range of ancient texts, inscriptions, and
graffiti, provide the background for understanding the how and why of humorous imagery. This
entertaining study offers fascinating insights into the mentality of Roman patrons and
viewers who enjoyed laughing at the gods, the powers-that-be, and themselves.
Laughter in Ancient Rome Jun 03 2020 What made the Romans laugh? Was ancient Rome a
carnival, filled with practical jokes and hearty chuckles? Or was it a carefully regulated
culture in which the uncontrollable excess of laughter was a force to fear—a world of wit,
irony, and knowing smiles? How did Romans make sense of laughter? What role did it play in
the world of the law courts, the imperial palace, or the spectacles of the arena? Laughter in
Ancient Rome explores one of the most intriguing, but also trickiest, of historical subjects.
Drawing on a wide range of Roman writing—from essays on rhetoric to a surviving Roman joke
book—Mary Beard tracks down the giggles, smirks, and guffaws of the ancient Romans
themselves. From ancient “monkey business” to the role of a chuckle in a culture of tyranny,
she explores Roman humor from the hilarious, to the momentous, to the surprising. But she
also reflects on even bigger historical questions. What kind of history of laughter can we
possibly tell? Can we ever really “get” the Romans’ jokes?
Seeing Red Nov 08 2020 Seeing Red: A Women’s Quest for Truth, Power, and the Sacred is an
intimate memoir about one woman’s search for personal power—a journey of climbing inner and
outer mountains that takes her to the holy Mt. Kailas in Tibet, through a seven-year
marriage, and into the arms of the fierce goddess Kali, where she discovers her powerful,
feminine self. This is the story of Denmark native Lone Mørch’s transformation—a story of
love and passion, and also a story of self-betrayal. After realizing that she’s given up on
herself, Mørch has to strip herself bare, lose everything she's held dear, and tear down
everything she's ever built in order to reclaim her life and sense of self. As much a memoir
about coming into one’s own as it is a love affair with the Himalayas, Seeing Red takes the
reader on an unforgettable journey of creation and destruction.
Innovation at the Speed of Laughter Nov 20 2021 Innovation at the Speed of Laughter explores
the unexpected ways in which the tools of improvisational comedy can improve business
performance. Combining his insights as a successful businessman with his expertise as a
performer, John Sweeney reveals eight secrets to jump-starting workplace creativity and
corporate ideation developed from the quirky, spontaneous art form of improvisation. The
secrets include “Accepting All Ideas,” “Deferring Judgment,” and “Creating a Statusless

Environment.” Sweeney and the Brave New Workshop have used these secrets to help companies
like General Mills, 3M Corporation, Hewllett-Packard, and Disney develop wonderfully uncommon
ideas. Innovation at the Speed of Laughter will similarly help businesses, leaders, and
individuals tap into their innovative potential—for creative expression as well as
profitability.
Laughter and Power in the Twelfth Century Sep 26 2019 Towards the end of the twelfth
century, powerful images of laughing kings and saints began to appear in texts circulating at
the English royal court. At the same time, contemporaries began celebrating the wit, humour,
and laughter of King Henry II (r.1154-89) and his martyred Archbishop of Canterbury, Saint
Thomas Becket (d.1170). Taking a broad genealogical approach, Laughter and Power in the
Twelfth Century traces the emergence of this powerful laughter through an immersive study of
medieval intellectual, literary, social, religious, and political debates. Focusing on a
cultural renaissance in England, the study situates laughter at the heart of the defining
transformations of the second half of the 1100s. With an expansive survey of theological and
literary texts, bringing a range of unedited manuscript material to light in the process,
Peter J. A. Jones exposes how twelfth-century writers came to connect laughter with spiritual
transcendence and justice, and how this connection gave humour a unique political and
spiritual power in both text and action. Ultimately, Jones argues that England's popular
images of laughing kings and saints effectively reinstated a sublime charismatic authority,
something truly rebellious at a moment in history when bureaucracy and codification were
first coming to dominate European political life.
The Sound of Laughter Oct 08 2020 Peter Kay's unerring gift for observing the absurdities
and eccentricities of family life has earned himself a widespread, everyman appeal. These
vivid observations coupled with a kind of nostalgia that never fails to grab his audience's
shared understanding, have earned him comparisons with Alan Bennett and Ronnie Barker. In his
award winning TV series' he creates worlds populated by degenerate, bitter, useless,
endearing and always recognisable characters which have attracted a huge and loyal following.
In many ways he's an old fashioned kind of comedian and the scope and enormity of his fanbase
reflects this. He doesn't tell jokes about politics or sex, but rather rejoices in the far
funnier areas of life: elderly relatives and answering machines, dads dancing badly at
weddings, garlic bread and cheesecake, your mum's HRT... His autobiography is full of this
kind of humour and nostalgia, beginning with Kay's first ever driving lesson, taking him back
through his Bolton childhood, the numerous jobs he held after school and leading up until the
time he passed his driving test and found fame.
Gender and Laughter Apr 13 2021 This essay collection is dedicated to intersections between
gender theories and theories of laughter, humour, and comedy. It is based on the results of a
three-year research programme, entitled “Gender – Laughter – Media” (2003-2006) and includes
a series of investigations on traditional and modern media in western cultures from the 18th
to the 20th century. A theoretical opening part is followed by four thematic sections that
explore the multiple forms of irritating stereotypical gender perceptions; aspects of
(post-)colonialism and multiculturalism; the comic impact of literary and media genres in
different national cultures; as well as the different comic strategies in fictional,
philosophical, artistic or real life communication. The volume presents a variety of new
approaches to the overlaps between gender and laughter that have only barely been considered
in groundbreaking research. It forms a valuable read for scholars of literary, theatre,
media, and cultural studies, at the same time reaching out to a general readership.
Histories of Laughter and Laughter in History Jun 27 2022 Laughter is often no laughing
matter, and, as such, it deserves continued scholarly attention as a social, cultural and
historical phenomenon. This collection of essays is a meeting ground for scholars from
several disciplines, including historians, philologists, and scholars of social sciences, to
discuss places and roles of laughter in history, in historical narratives, and in cultural
anthropology from prehistory to the present. The common foci of the papers gathered in this
volume are to examine laughter and its meanings, to reflect on the place of laughter in
Western history and literature, to disclose laughter’s manipulative potential in historical
and literary narratives, to see it in the light of the concepts of carnivalesque and
playfulness, to see it as a reflection of hysterical historicizing, to see its place in
comedy, farce, grotesque and irony, and to see it against its broadly understood theoretical,
philosophical and psychological aspects. The book will appeal chiefly to an academic
readership, including students, historians, literary and cultural scholars, sociologists, and
cultural anthropologists.
Joy and Laughter in Nietzsche’s Philosophy Mar 25 2022 Analyzing the importance of joy,

laughter, and cheerfulness in Nietzsche's thought, this volume addresses an under-examined
topic in the secondary literature. By exploring disparate aspects of these interrelated
emotions it provides new insights into his key ideas. The contributors-among them
philosophers and political scientists-illustrate the significance of these feelings to reveal
political ramifications of their affirmative potential and their broader role in Nietzsche's
philosophical aims. These include how the joyful disposition Nietzsche commends informs his
free spirit's self-overcoming, attempts to revalue all values, and prospects of ultimately
transfiguring humanity. Among other topics, scholars assess the Übermensch and shared joy,
learning to laugh at oneself, Schopenhauer's jokes, Pascal's cheerfulness, and the Dada
movement's subversively playful aesthetic. By contemplating Nietzsche's emphasis on joy and
laughter, the volume reveals a thinker who, far from being a caricature of hopeless nihilism,
is in fact the hitherto unrecognised champion of an alternative liberatory politics.
Behind the Laughter May 03 2020 How do you keep going when your world is falling apart?
Discover the powerful story of stand-up comic Anthony Griffith and how to navigate grief
through persistence, faith, humor and love. Now available in trade paper. Just as Anthony’s
career in stand-up comedy launched him onto the stage of The Tonight Show, he and his wife
Brigitte faced an unimaginable personal nightmare: their two-year-old daughter, Brittany
Nicole, was dying from cancer. While Anthony performed under bright lights, he struggled not
to succumb to the darkness of losing a child. In this stirring memoir, Anthony Griffith and
his wife of more than thirty years, Brigitte Travis-Griffin, share the powerful story of
living between life’s funniest moments and its most heartbreaking tragedies. With humor and
deep insights into the human spirit, Behind the Laughter explores Anthony’s life and career
as well as the bonds between parent and child and husband and wife. The surprising twists
along Anthony’s path highlights experiencing God’s sustaining presence in the darkest moments
as well as the sweetest dreams. Behind the Laughter explores: Powerful, relatable emotions
and lessons that are universal and inspiring New perspectives on difficult topics that
everyone can relate to The power of finding humor in spite of adversity Find true inspiration
along with laugh-out-loud humor in this remarkable story of resilience and grace in the face
of loss.
Madness, Masks, and Laughter Sep 06 2020 "Madness, Masks, and Laughter: An Essay on Comedy
is an exploration of narrative and dramatic comedy as a laughter-inducing phenomenon. The
theatrical metaphors of mask, appearance, and illusion are used as structural linchpins in an
attempt to categorize the many and extremely varied manifestations of comedy and to find out
what they may have in common with one another. As this reliance on metaphor suggests, the
purpose is less to produce The Truth about comedy than to look at how it is related to our
understanding of the world and to ways of understanding our understanding. Previous theories
of comedy or laughter (such as those advanced by Hobbes, Kant, Hegel, Schopenhauer, Bergson,
Freud, and Bakhtin) as well as more general philosophical considerations are discussed
insofar as they shed light on this approach. The limitations of the metaphors themselves mean
that sight is never lost of the deep-seated ambiguity that has made laughter so notoriously
difficult to pin down in the past." "The first half of the volume focuses in particular on
traditional comic masks and the pleasures of repetition and recognition, on the comedy of
imposture, disguise, and deception, on dramatic and verbal irony, on social and theatrical
role-playing and the comic possibilities of plays-within-plays and "metatheatre," as well as
on the cliches, puns, witticisms, and torrents of gibberish which betray that language itself
may be understood as a sort of mask. The second half of the book moves to the other side of
the footlights to show how the spectators themselves, identifying with the comic spectacle,
may be induced to "drop" their own roles and postures, laughter here operating as something
akin to a ventilatory release from the pressures of social or cognitive performance. Here the
essay examines the subversive madness inherent in comedy, its displaced antiauthoritarianism, as well as the violence, sexuality, and bodily grotesqueness it may bring
to light. The structural tensions in this broadly Hobbesian or Freudian model of a social
mask concealing an anti-social self are reflected in comedy's own ambivalences, and emerge
especially in the ambiguous concepts of madness and folly, which may be either celebrated as
festive fun or derided as sinfulness. The study concludes by considering the ways in which
nonsense and the grotesque may infringe our cognitive limitations, here extending the
distinction between appearance and reality to a metaphysical level which is nonetheless prey
to unresolvable ambiguities." "The scope of the comic material ranges over time from
Aristophanes to Martin Amis, from Boccaccio, Chaucer, Rabelais, and Shakespeare to Oscar
Wilde, Joe Orton, John Barth, and Philip Roth. Alongside mainly Old Greek, Italian, French,
Irish, English, and American examples, a number of relatively little-known German plays (by

Grabbe, Tieck, Buchner, and others) are also taken into consideration."--BOOK JACKET.Title
Summary field provided by Blackwell North America, Inc. All Rights Reserved
Victorian Comedy and Laughter Feb 21 2022 This innovative collection of essays is the first
to situate comedy and laughter as central rather than peripheral to nineteenth century life.
Victorian Comedy and Laughter: Conviviality,Jokes and Dissent offers new readings of the
works of Charles Dickens, Edward Lear,George Eliot, George Gissing, Barry Pain and Oscar
Wilde, alongside discussions of much-loved Victorian comics like Little Tich, Jenny Hill,
Bessie Bellwood and Thomas Lawrence. Tracing three consecutive and interlocking moods in the
period, all of the contributors engage with the crucial critical question of how laughter and
comedy shaped Victorian subjectivity and aesthetic form. Malcolm Andrews, Jonathan Buckmaster
and Peter Swaab explore the dream of print culture togetherness that is conviviality, while
Bob Nicholson, Louise Lee, Ann Featherstone,Louise Wingrove and Oliver Double discuss the
rise-on-rise of the Victorian joke — both on the page and the stage — while Peter Jones,
Jonathan Wild and Matthew Kaiser consider the impassioned debates concerning old and new
forms of laughter that took place at the end of the century.
Art and Laughter Jun 15 2021 This is the first book to take seriously (though not too
seriously) the surprisingly neglected role of humour in art. "Art and Laughter" looks back to
comic masters such as Hogarth and Daumier and to Dada, Surrealism and Pop Art, asking what
makes us laugh and why. It explores the use of comedy in art from satire and irony to pun,
parody and black and bawdy humour. Encouraging laughter in the hallowed space of the gallery,
Sheri Klein praises the contemporary artist as 'clown' - often overlooked in favour of the
role of artist as 'serious' commentator - and takes us on a tour of the comic work of Red
Grooms, Cary Leibowitz, 'The Hairy Who', Richard Prince, Bruce Nauman, Jeff Koons, William
Wegman, Vik Muniz, and many more. She seeks out those rare smiles in art - from the Mona Lisa
onwards - and highlights too the pleasures of the cute, the camp and the downright kitsch.
Cruelty and Laughter Aug 18 2021 A rollicking review of popular culture in 18th century
Britain, this text turns away from sentimental and polite literature to focus instead on the
jestbooks, farces, comic periodicals, variety shows and minor comic novels that portray a
society in which no subject was taboo and political correctness unimagined.
Leading with Love and Laughter Jul 05 2020 Leadership has for too long been treated as a
model and not as a relationship. Zina Sutch and Patrick Malone argue that successful
leadership must be based on love (altruism and empathy) and laughter (positive emotions and
joy). Recent bestselling books have completely altered the way we understand how humans work
and play together. The Altruistic Brain and Born to Be Good show that humans are deeply wired
for empathy and compassion. The Social Animal and Emotional Intelligence prove that our
emotional selves help us make better decisions and motivate others. However, the tactics we
use to train leaders bear little reflection of these advancements; we're still creating
competent but emotionally distant leaders who “manage human assets” and lead by setting
goals, deadlines, and deliverables. Zina Sutch and Patrick Malone hope to flip a light switch
and illuminate, above all else, that leadership begins with heart and soul. In five succinct
chapters, they show that we lead best when we tap into our genetically driven human nature to
love and nurture, connect and trust. This book seeks to reintroduce the warmth of human
interaction and emotion into the leadership tool kit.
Splashes of Laughter in the Storm Jul 17 2021 Those who were moved and tickled by the first
book will laugh their socks off at the Smiths' response to unexpected events, which, truth be
told, is their norm. Their experience is that humor helps carry us through life's rocky
currents and reminds us that attitude can help us succeed in facing great challenges. This
collection of anecdotes is mined from the rich material of everyday life, which after all, is
where most of our time is spent. The purpose and hope of this book is to encourage others to
possess a spirit of endless possibilities and to simply provide any and all a booster shot to
the funny bone.
Fun and Laughter on Our Summer Holiday May 15 2021 "Fun And Laughter On A Summer Holiday"
continues to show Eileen's amazing observation and her keenness to learn as much as possible
about each place she is to visit. Reading about each day is a joy. One day you will be crying
with the emotion expressed, but then this will soon be followed with laughter. You will be
laughing out loud with Eileen's unique sense of humor.
Laughing at the Devil Jul 29 2022 Laughing at the Devil is an invitation to see the world
with a medieval visionary now known as Julian of Norwich, believed to be the first woman to
have written a book in English. (We do not know her given name, because she became known by
the name of a church that became her home.) Julian “saw our Lord scorn [the Devil's]
wickedness” and noted that “he wants us to do the same.” In this impassioned, analytic, and

irreverent book, Amy Laura Hall emphasizes Julian's call to scorn the Devil. Julian of
Norwich envisioned courage during a time of fear. Laughing at the Devil describes how a
courageous woman transformed a setting of dread into hope, solidarity, and resistance.
Devastation and Laughter Feb 09 2021 In Devastation and Laughter, Annie G?rin explores the
use of satire in the visual arts, the circus, theatre, and cinema under Lenin and Stalin.
G?rin traces the rise and decline of the genre and argues that the use of satire in official
Soviet art and propaganda was neither marginal nor un-theorized. The author sheds light on
the theoretical texts written in the 1920s and 1930s by Anatoly Lunacharsky, the Soviet
Commissar of Enlightenment, and the impact his writings had on satirists. While the AvantGarde and Socialist Realism were necessarily forward-looking and utopian, satire afforded
artists the means to examine critically past and present subjects, themes, and practice.
Devastation and Laughter is the first work to bring Soviet theoretical writings on the use of
satire to the attention of scholars outside of Russia. By introducing important bodies of
work that have largely been overlooked in the fields of art history, film and theatre
history, Annie G?rin provides a nuanced and alternative reading of early Soviet art.
Laughter, Humor, and Comedy in Ancient Philosophy Mar 01 2020 Ancient philosophers
considered question about laughter, humor, and comedy to be both philosophically interesting
and important. They theorized about laughter and its causes, moralized about the appropriate
uses of humor and what it is appropriate to laugh at, and wrote treaties on comedic
composition. They were often merciless in ridiculing their opponents' positions, borrowing
comedic devices and techniques from comic poetry and drama to do so. This volume is organized
around three sets of questions that illuminate the philosophical concerns and corresponding
range of answers found in ancient philosophy. The first set investigates the psychology of
laughter. What is going on in our minds when we laugh? What background conditions must be in
place for laughter to occur? Is laughter necessarily hostile or derisive? The second set of
questions concerns the ethical and social norms governing laughter and humor. When is it
appropriate or inappropriate to laugh? Does laughter have a positive social function? Is
there a virtue, or excellence, connected to laugher and humor? The third set of questions
concerns the philosophical uses of humor and comedic technique. Do philosophers use humor
exclusively in criticizing rivals, or can it play a positive educational role as well? If it
can, how does philosophical humor communicate its philosophical content? This volume does not
aim to settle these fascinating questions but more importantly to start a conversation about
them, and serve as a reference point for discussions of laughter, humor, and comedy in
ancient philosophy.
Love, Loss, and Laughter Nov 01 2022 See the BBC’s slideshow of photos from Love, Loss, and
Laughter.
Theatre and Laughter Mar 13 2021 This stimulating introduction to laughter in theatre and
performance examines laughter among actors, among audience, and the interaction between the
two. Exploring the many uses and effects of laughter in theatre, Eric Weitz considers
laughter as a tool of political resonance, as social commentary, and as one of the oldest
rhetorical devices.
Humor and Laughter Jan 23 2022 Humor and laughter play a vital part in our everyday social
encounters. This book is concerned with the exploration of the psychology of humor and
laughter by the foremost professional researchers in these areas. It examines the major
theoretical perspectives underlying current approaches and it draws together for the first
time the main empirical work done over the course of this century. Peter Berks brings this
story up to the moment.The two major parts of the book deal with perception of and responses
to humor, and its uses in society at large. The chapters themselves range from cognitive
aspects of humor development, through the functions of humor and laughter in social
interaction, to the use of humor by comedians and by the mass media. One of the general
features of the volume is the concern with the variety of techniques and research methods
which are used in studies aimed at understanding our responsiveness to humor and the contexts
in which we create it.Humor and Laughter contains chapters by psychologists with longstanding
research interests in humor and laughter, including Thomas R. Shultz, Mary K. Rothbart, Goran
Nerhardt, Michael Godkewitsch, Walter E. O'Connell, and Harvey Mindess. Humor and Laughter
presents wide-ranging theoretical, methodological, and empirical perspectives on an important
area of human behavior and social interaction. This book should interest many behavioral
scientists and practitioners, particularly those in social and clinical psychology,
psychiatry, child psychology and education, sociology, and related disciplines.
In the Event of Laughter Apr 25 2022 Using Lacanian psychoanalysis, as well as its prehistory and afterlives, In the Event of Laughter argues for a new framework for discussing

laughter. Responding to a tradition of 'comedy studies' that has been interested only in the
causes of laughter (in why we laugh), it proposes a different relationship between laughter
and causality. Ultimately it argues that laughter is both cause and effect, troubling
chronological time and asking for a more nuanced way of conceiving the relationship between
subjects and their laughter than existing theories have accounted for. Making this visible
via psychoanalytic ideas of retroactivity, Alfie Bown explores how laughter – far from being
a mere response to a stimulus – changes the relationship between the present, the past and
the future. Bown investigates this hypothesis in relation to a range of comic texts from the
'history of laughter,' discussing Chaucer, Shakespeare, Kafka and Chaplin, as well as lesserknown but vital figures from the comic genre.
Humour, Comedy and Laughter Oct 27 2019 Anthropological writings on humor are not very
numerous or extensive, but they do contain a great deal of insight into the diverse mental
and social processes that underlie joking and laughter. On the basis of a wide range of
ethnographic and textual materials, the chapters examine the cognitive, social, and moral
aspects of humor and its potential to bring about a sense of amity and mutual understanding,
even among different and possibly hostile people. Unfortunately, though, cartoons, jokes, and
parodies can cause irremediable distress and offence. Nevertheless, contributors’ crosscultural evidence confirms that the positive aspects of humor far outweigh the danger of
deepening divisions and fueling hostilities
A History of English Laughter Aug 25 2019 Is there a 'history' of laughter? Or isn't
laughter an anthropological constant rather and thus beyond history, a human feature that has
defined humanity ashomo ridens from cave man and cave woman to us? The contributors to this
collection of essays believe that laughter does have a history and try to identify
continuities and turning points of this history by studying a series of English texts, both
canonical and non-canonical, from Anglosaxon to contemporary. As this is not another book on
the history of the comic or of comedy it does not restrict itself to comic genres; some of
the essays actually go out of their way to discover laughter at the margins of texts where
one would not have expected it all – in Beowulf, or Paradise Lost or the Gothic Novel.
Laughter at the margins of texts, which often coincides with laughter from the margins of
society and its orthodoxies, is one of the special concerns of this book. This goes together
with an interest in 'impure' forms of laughter – in laughter that is not the serene and
intellectually or emotionally distanced response to a comic stimulus which is at the heart of
many philosophical theories of the comic, but emotionally disturbed and troubled, aggressive
and transgressive, satanic and sardonic laughter. We do not ask, then, what is comic, but:
who laughs at and with whom where, when, why, and how?
The Pursuit of Laughter Nov 28 2019 Diana Mitford is one of the surprise discoveries of the
phenomenally successful collection of Mitford letters published for Christmas 2007. This
paperback edition is expanded with articles on Oswald Mosley and Lord Berners.
Independent Thinking on Laughter Dec 10 2020 Dave Keeling's Independent Thinking on
Laughter: Using humour as a tool to engage and motivate all learners is an uplifting
manifesto packed with tips and techniques to help educators unleash the power of humour and
laughter in the learning environment. Foreword by Ian Gilbert. Education is too important to
be taken seriously: everyone in our schools from the youngest learner to the, ahem, 'most
senior' teacher likes to laugh. And beyond the many stress-busting and morale-boosting
benefits that laughter brings on an individual level, the collective rewards of laughter in
the classroom setting are also numerous such as enhancing openness and teamwork, stimulating
imagination and creativity and, above all, strengthening the student-teacher relationship. No
one is more familiar with the power of classroom conviviality than 'stand-up educationalist'
and Independent Thinking Associate Dave Keeling, who in this book takes readers on an
enlightening journey into the part that humour can play in improving the learning experience
for all concerned. Writing with his trademark wit, Dave shares handy hints acquired from his
experience in the world of comedy and offers a veritable smorgasbord of activities for use
with learners all proven to generate laughter, enhance learning and make the teacher look
great. The teacher's mission, if they choose to accept it, is to take these ideas and
exercises and adapt, enjoy, explore and generally mess about with them to their heart's
content. An inspiring read for all teachers and educators. Independent Thinking on Laughter
is an updated edition of The Little Book of Laughter (ISBN 9781781350089) and is one of a
number of books in the Independent Thinking On series from the award-winning Independent
Thinking Press.
Greek Laughter and Tears Jan 29 2020 Explores the range and complexity of human emotions and
their transmission across cultural traditionsWhat makes us laugh and cry, sometimes at the

same time? How do these two primal, seemingly discrete and non-verbal modes of expression
intersect in everyday life and ritual, and what range of emotions do they evoke? How may they
be voiced, shaped and coloured in literature and liturgy, art and music?Bringing together
scholars from diverse periods and disciplines of Hellenic and Byzantine studies, this volume
explores the shifting shapes and functions of laughter and tears. With a focus on the tragic,
the comic and the tragicomic dimensions of laughter and tears in art, literature and
performance, as well as on their emotional, socio-cultural and religious significance, it
breaks new ground in the study of ancient and Byzantine affectivity.Key featuresIncludes an
international cast of 25 distinguished contributors Prominence is given to performative arts
and to interactions with other cultures Transitions from Late Antiquity to Byzantium, and
from Byzantium to the Renaissance, form focal points from which contributors look backwards,
forwards and sidewaysHighlights the variety, audacity and quality of the finest Byzantine
works and the extent to which they anticipated the renaissance
On the Comic and Laughter Dec 22 2021 An extensive investigation of the forms and functions
of the comic, this lively and engaging English critical edition will be welcomed by those
interested in laughter, comedy, folklore, Russian literature, and specific authors such as
Gogol, Pushkin, Chekhov, Rabelais, Molière, and Shakespeare. The direct, humorous, and
provocative style of this work, which tackles the subject of humour with a vast array of
vivid examples encountered on every page, will certainly appeal to the contemporary reader.
Vladimir Propp takes various forms of laughter in literature and real life and addresses
questions such as the comic of similarity, the comic of difference, parody, duping,
incongruity, lying, ritual laughter, and carnival laughter. The author of the widely
acclaimed Morphology of the Folktale has written an original, comprehensive, and exciting
study on how humour works, and on everything you wanted to know about the genre, in a clear,
approachable, and insightful manner.
Ludics and Laughter as Feminist Aesthetic May 27 2022 Angela Carter's provocations to
laughter and her enchantment with ludic narrative strategies are two key aspects of her
aesthetic practice, neither of which has been the focus of sustained study. Ludics and
Laughter as Feminist Aesthetic: Angela Carter at Play responds to this lacuna in Carter
criticism. This international collection of eleven essays from acclaimed Carter scholars and
emerging voices in the field of Carter studies seeks to reclaim play as a serious undertaking
for feminist writing and scholarship and to foreground laughter as a potent affect. While
Carter's work turned to comedy in the later years, from the first publication in 1966 until
her last in 1992, her fiction, poetry and journalism engaged in sharp social and cultural
critique; she habitually engaged this critique through ludic structures and wickedly funny
narratives that challenged conventional norms and ways of thinking. Contributors explore the
diverse ways in which Carter compelled a complex and often uneasy laughter by means of a
controversial aesthetic that merges a persistently ludic sensibility with a biting
intransigent wit. This volume draws on theories of play, surrealism, feminism, as well as
studies of feminist humour and Carter's own journals and diaries to reveal the ways in which
her work moves readers towards the unexpected. This volume will be of relevance both to
scholars of Carter's work and of feminist humour more generally; as well, it will be of
interest to students and general readers of Carter's fiction, journalism and poetry.
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